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Comments: Keep the Roadless Rule in Place for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear Interdisciplinary Team Leader, Alaska Roadless Rule Ken Tu,

 

I am an outdoor recreation enthusiast writing to express my interest in continuing to protect the Tongass National

Forest and its backcountry and roadless areas from unnecessary logging and development.

 

The Tongass has tremendous value for outdoor recreation in the region, and also provides clean water, clean air,

and wildlife habitat, all of which are foundational to the economic and ecological health of Southeast Alaska.

Road building, logging, and development should continue to be prohibited in the Tongass's roadless areas

through upholding the Roadless Rule.

 

The Roadless Rule should stay. The fact that the Forest Service chose the most damaging option of their plan is

shameful. Some places need to be just left wild. The Tongass is one of those places.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jill Stansfield

 

Centennial, CO 80112
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